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Thursday, August 16, 2001

OU receives visiting professorship award
Oakland University's Department of Biological Sciences recently received its second Burroughs Wellcome Visiting
Professorship Award.

"I am pleased that we have been chosen to receive a second award. This opportunity is possible in part because distinguished
scientists from other institutions are willing to come to Oakland and share their latest findings," said Jill Zeilstra-Ryalls, assistant
professor, Biological Sciences. "The first visiting professorship event was very successful, and we are looking forward to equal
success this year."

Through this award, a visiting scientist will spend up to five days at Oakland, engage in teaching and discussion with students
and faculty, and deliver a lecture on a subject pertinent to his or her discipline.

SUMMARY
Oakland University's Department of Biological Sciences recently received its second Burroughs Wellcome Visiting Professorship Award.
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